
BVM Hot Weather Guidelines 

Authorities in the fields of medicine, environmental and occupational hazards, and safety have 

thoroughly studied heat stress and have issued guidelines pertaining to modifying physical activity 

and school or work schedules.  It is recommended that temperature and humidity forecast be 

obtained from the National Weather Service Forecast Office, San Diego at (858) 675-8700.  Local 

news reports on radio and television also carry this information. 

The following chart provides guidelines for consideration in modifying instructional programs, 

physical activity, and school schedules. 

 Suggested Action 

Category* Temperature (°F) 
Possible Heat Stress 
Effects 

Humidity Less than 
50% 

Humidity 50% or 
greater 

Normal 82° or less 
-Good learning 
conditions.  No effect. 

-Regular school day. -Regular school day. 

Alert 82° - 92° 

-Learning may decrease 
with long exposure. 
-Fatigue may increase 
after 4-6 hours. 

-Regular school day. 
-If near 50% humidity, 
limit intensity of or 
modify physical activity 
and monitoring. 

-Regular school day. 
-Limit duration and 
intensity of or modify 
physical activity and 
monitoring. 

Caution 92° - 95°** 

-Early heat stress and 
cramps possible. 
-Heat stroke or heat 
exhaustion possible 
with long exposure. 

-Regular school day. 
-Limit duration and 
intensity of or modify 
physical activity and 
monitor closely. 

-Regular school day. 
-Limit duration and 
intensity of and 
modify physical 
activity and monitor 
closely. 

Extreme 

Caution 
95° and above** 

-Heat stroke or heat 
exhaustion possible. 

-Consider schedule 
change. 
-Prohibit or limit 
duration and intensity 
of, modify physical 
activity, and monitor 
closely. 

-Consider schedule 
change. 
-Prohibit physical 
activity 

 

*Air pollution alerts MUST be obeyed in all categories. 

**If air circulation (or wind velocity) is 10 mph or greater, the effects of temperature may be less severe. 

Please Note: Students with certain health problems may require more attention.  If students complain 

about the heat, allow them to rest and contact the school nurse, mental health technician or site 

administrator who may want to have their health status clarified by a parent/guardian or the student’s 

physician. 

 


